
 

 

GEHS enrolment 
 
The PSA wishes to inform members that Government Employees Housing Scheme (GEHS) published 
that it is compulsory for all Public Service employees to enrol with the GEHS Enrolment Centre to access 
any and all services of the GEHS (PSCBC Resolution 7/2015, clause 4.1.4) by 31 October 2021. 
 
Members must note that for employees who don’t own property, their funds will continue to be saved 
even after enrolment. This applies to all property owners and renting personnel. This enrolment will also 
avoid problems should an employee pass away, as the beneficiary will be able to claim saved funds. In 
the event that an employee passes away without enrolment with GEHS, it would be difficult for the 
beneficiary to claim saved funds. 
 
The PSA encourages all members to do the enrolment before the stipulated deadline to avoid 
disappointments. 
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